
 

 

April 30, 2024 

 

Important Update About the ACP Benefit – Program Ending 

 

The FCC has announced the ACP benefit is ending soon for all enrolled households. 

April 2024 is the last month of full ACP benefits. Beginning in May benefits will be 

reduced and eventually end.  

 

Once the program ends your service will be transferred to a Retail plan offering. 

All standard rates, terms and conditions will apply.  

 

For further assistance about ACP, please contact our Support Center at 833-778-0321 or 

visit AffordableConnectivity.gov. 

 

Thank You  

Integrated Path Communications, LLC 
 info@ipcclec.com  
833-778-0321 
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